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Principal’s Report 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Thankyou to all the students, parents 
and staff for the warm welcome, support 
and best wishes yesterday as I          
commenced my role as Acting Principal. 
I will be replacing Jo whilst she prepares 
and celebrates her wedding for the two 
remaining weeks of Term 3 and the first 
two weeks of Term 4.  
 
I am already getting to know many of the 
students and I’m enjoying teaching and 

working with them in Literacy.  

 
At Monday’s assembly I was  privileged 
to award the following  students          
certificates for their outstand display of 
good manners. 
Congratulations: Tommy Brooks-Verrent, 
Dusty  Bommer, Khiah Egan-Lee,Alex 
Knight, Kaylee Cameron, Dylan Walker 
Chad Sinclair. 

 

Next week our Values Program will focus 
on helping students to develop positive 
talk and supportive behaviours which   
encourages  all students to get along 
with other . 
 
Today we visited Marlo Primary School, 
as a part of “Kids Teach Kids Week”, to 
listen to students from Newmerella and  
Marlo Primary School’s present their    
scientific  findings- compiled through a 
number of weeks of investigation and 
study. We congratulate all the presenters 
and commend them on the outstanding 
job they did. 
 
A reminder that tomorrow is the last day 
for Lets Play Schools for Term 3. Mrs 
Russell has a great program planned and 
we look forward to seeing all Kinder kids 
here as it helps them to learn more about 
what school will be like for them next 
year. The program starts at 9:00am and 
concludes at 10:00am. 
 
Heads Up 
To celebrate the end of Term 3 and  
Footy Colours Day,  our Parents and 
Friends committee are preparing a      
special Footy Lunch Day. So get in early 
and return your order forms to school with 
the correct money before Monday 16th 
September (Order Forms are attached to 
this newsletter). Don’t forget to keep your 
footy jumpers out, even if your team is not 
playing in the finals, so you can wear your 
jumper with pride on this special day. . 
 

Michelle Young       
Acting Principal 

September 10 2013 



What’s On? 

Sept 11 
 5/6 Personal Development 
 Last Week of Let’s Play 

Schools 9:00-10:00am 
 Active After School 
Sept 18 
 Orbost Primary School Production 

Sept 20– Last day of Term 3 
 Hot Dog Day 
 Footy Colours Day 
Oct 7—First day Term 4 
Oct 30-31—Eden camp Yr 3/4 
 
Footy Colours / Hot Dog Day 
The Parents and Friends commit-

tee will be 
holding a 
special 
‘footy 
lunch’ day 
on the 
last day 
of school 
this term 
Friday 20 
Septem-
ber.  Koo-

la Poles will also be available at 
20 cents each.  An or-
der form is attached—
please note complet-
ed order forms, with 
payment, should be 
returned by Monday 
16 September. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Orbost Second-
ary College  

Presents 
“Curse of the 

Mummy” 
To be performed 
in the OSC hall 
on Thursday 2 and Friday 13 Sep-

tember at 7.30pm.  Tickets available 
from the OSC office 

Adults $15, Students and seniors 
$10 or family tickets $40 (2 Adults 

and 2 children) 
 
VicSwim Summer Kidz 
Enrolments now open for the sessions to 
learn how to swim and to stay safe in and 
around water this Summer.  $25 for five 
sessions—all enrolments can be complet-
ed by going to www.vicswim.com.au.  Con-
tact Aquatics and Recreation Victoria for 
assistance on ph. 92713800. 

 
“Incredible Years Parenting Program” 
Do you have children between 3 and 8 
years old? 
Are you feeling stressed dealing with their 
behaviours? 
Looking for ways to connect with your chil-
dren? 
Want to learn new ways of dealing with 
your children’s challenging behaviours? 
The “Incredible Years” Parenting Pro-
gram might be a help to you and your fami-
ly. 
Commencing 17 October, 10am to 
12.30pm, Orbost venue to be confirmed.  
Program will run for 8 weeks 
For more information contact Jenny or 
Cate from Good Beginnings Australia  
0407 872 256 or 5152 4395 j 
enny.ferraro@goodbeginnings.org.au 

Good Beginnings Australia provides free 
early intervention programs for children 
and families across Australia.  Free child 
care available.  This program is funded by 
the RE Ross Foundation.. 

 
 


